Student Development by Transformative Learning Approach

March 10, 2021

On Wednesday, March 10, 2021, MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs physically hosted a collaborative
project on ’Student Development by Transformative Learning Approach’ at the Room 302 of the
Debaratana Bldg. The activity was co-hosted by Mahidol University’s Division of Student Affairs. In
this regard, 131 of the 2nd-year students were welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the
Dean, followed by Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality
Development, who briefly talked about the purpose of the project. The activities included a World
Cafe session, Collective Knowledge session, Design Thinking Short Course, and a reflection session.
In addition, those activities were conducted by two of MUPY’s alumni, namely Mr. Naphat Sattayut,
RPh, and Mr. Thammaset Boonpracha, RPh. This project aimed to increase students’ understanding in
terms of transformative learning as well as to raise their awareness of self-learning and

reflection.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2885



